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Schedule of documents - F281 
 
Document No: A1148056 

Date: 7/11/2024

 

NOPSEMA 
ID Date  Description  Decision on access Exemption  

1. F257  18.06.2024  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge  

Released with deletion of irrelevant information 
under section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

2. F253 20.05.2024 Notice of partial refusal decision  Released with deletion of irrelevant information 
under section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant and information not 
relevant to decision on charges): pages 1, 2  

3. F248 27.03.2024 Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate    

Released with deletion irrelevant and conditionally 
exempt information under section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1,  

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

3a. F248 13.05.2024 Notice of final decision 
(including decision on charges) 
following applicant contention 

Released with deletion of irrelevant information 
under section 22 of the FOI Act. 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant and information not 
relevant to decision on charges): pages 1, 2 

4. F246 9.04.2024 Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

5. F238 23.01.2024  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

6. F236 4.01.2024  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate    

Released with deletions of irrelevant and exempt 
matter under section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 
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7. F235 23.11.2024  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate    

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

8. F233 12.12.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

9. F232 23.11.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

10. F229 1.11.2023  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate    

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

11.  F228 16.10.2023  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate    

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

12. F226 13.10.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

13. F219 14.09.2023  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

14. F218 6.09.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

15. F214 26.09.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

16. F213 13.09.2023  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 
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17. F212 24.08.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

18. F207 18.07.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page1  

19. F205 23.05.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

20. F204  23.05.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

21.F202  21.04.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

22. F201 21.04.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

23. F198 27.04.2023  Notice of decision not to impose 
a charge 

Released with deletions of irrelevant matter under 
section 22 of the FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

24. F194 11.01.2023  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

25. F193  10.01.2023  Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

26. F192 15.12.2022 Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 
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27. F188 24.11.2022 Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

28. F187  5.12.2022 Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

29. F186  23.11.2022 Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

30. F185 17.11.2022 Notice of charge enclosing 
estimate   

Released with deletions of irrelevant and 
conditionally exempt matter under section 22 of the 
FOI Act 

Section 22 - Irrelevant information (personal 
information of FOI applicant): page 1 

Section 47E - Bank details: page 1 

 


